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One Henkel Way 

Rocky Hill, CT 06067, USA 
 

 

 

September 12th, 2024 
 
Subject: LOCTITE® SF 7090 One Fluid Ounce Cap Change 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Henkel is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers, including the timely notice of 
product changes. We were recently informed the blue cap used with IDH# 135287 LOCTITE® SF 7090 BO1FOEN has 
been discontinued. For this reason, we are reverting to the white cap used for this product pre-August 2021. 
 

Material (IDH) Material Description 
135287 LOCTITE SF 7090 BO1FOEN 

 
The blue cap and white cap have the same dimensions and only differ in color. Additionally, this bottle and cap 
combination is used for select products manufactured at another Henkel production site. There will be no impact 
to product performance or functionality. 
 

      
 
The white cap will be implemented into production by Q4 2024. We value your continued business with Henkel 
and are here to address any concerns or questions you may have regarding this change. Henkel takes pride in 
providing best in class products, and we look forward to continuing to support your application needs.  Please 
address concerns or questions to your local Henkel Sales Representative or Henkel Technical Customer Service 
(tech.services@henkel.com or 800-562-8483).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sarah Gamache 
Product Manager 
Henkel North America 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


